
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

19 July 2023 

 

With the closure of the clubhouse for the renovations, the weekly social dinners have been temporarily suspended. 

However, on your behalf Rescom took the initiative to negotiate with Lime Tree Café, on the corner of Childrens Way and 

Dreyersdal Road, to provide an excellent alternative for the duration of the social dinner suspension, the first of which be 

on Tuesday 01 August, and each Tuesday thereafter. 

 

To attend you will need to pre-book your place and select your meal preference by informing the village receptionist no 

later than 12h00 on the Monday before the dinner.  

  

Lime Tree Café is offering a “Pensioner’s Package” in the first instance comprising: 

A choice of four main courses  

- Calamari, Salad and Chips 

- Beef Lasagne and Salad 

- Chicken Curry & Rice 

- Crispy Pancetta Linguine 

 

A choice of two desserts 

- Home Made Malva Pudding & Custard 

- Home Made Apple Crumble & Cream 

 

They will be offering some alternatives to this standard menu each week, with possibly two new mains being offered and 

something similar for the desserts. 

 

Each sitting will start at 18h00. 

 

The cost of this will be R 160.00 per person for the two courses, excluding tip which will be charged as per restaurant 

policy for groups. The corkage charge has been negotiated down from their normal R 60.00 per bottle to R 30.00, with 

the condition that it is only applicable for the evening of our social dinner. All bills to be settled directly on the evening.  

 

Lime Tree Café will be allocating a separate section in the restaurant which will seat a maximum of 30 residents, therefore 

if you are interested and to avoid disappointment don’t hesitate, book early by please. Bookings will strictly work on a first 

come first serve basis.  

 

 

Kind Regards,  

 

 

Brian Dalton 

Deputy Chairman 


